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Integrity First, Service Before Self, Excellence In All We Do 

Team McChord,   

Where will your next vacation be?  The beach?  The mountains?  A visit to see family and friends?  
Or maybe just relaxing at home?  Just a quick reminder that the maximum leave you can carry 
over into the next fiscal year is 60 days.  That means that on 1 Oct we will lose anything over that 
limit…so plan ahead!  We put a lot of time and energy into maintaining the high standards our 
Nation and our Air Force expect of us.  Living up to our Core Values of Integrity First, Service 
Before Self, and Excellence in All We Do requires that we take time off to relax, recover, and  
reconnect with our families.  Our people are the most important weapon system we have and 
just like the C-17s on Delta and Juliet ramps, we need time for maintenance and rest.  Leave is an 
important tool to help us maintain our work/life balance so that we are always ready to execute 
our Global Reach mission.  So take the time to go on that tropical getaway you’ve been dreaming 
about.  Or maybe you’d prefer to stay in the local area and enjoy a beautiful Pacific Northwest 
summer.  Whatever the case, don’t miss the opportunity to take some well-earned time off!  

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

              
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

           

 

www.facebook.com/62ndairliftwingcommander 

 

David Kumashiro, Col, USAF 
Commander 

On the Horizon… 

Service Member for Life Career Fair   
[29 -30 Apr] 
Hosted at the American Lake Conference 
Center, this event aims to connect Service 
members, veterans, and their families with 
opportunities and resources.   
 
JBLM Spouse Appreciation Week   [4 – 8 
May] 
Stay tuned for information about events 
and activities showing appreciation for our 
military spouses!  Call 253-967-9496 for 
details.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Total Force Climate Survey 

You should have received an official email 
inviting you to participate in the 2015 Total 
Force Climate Survey.  Please take a 
moment to respond to the survey before it 
closes on 27 April.  This is a chance for you 
to share your honest opinions and 
perceptions of the Air Force with your AF 
leadership, and influence their future 
decisions!   

 

For more information, please visit the AF 
Survey Office website:   

Air Force Survey Office 
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